
Bits and Pieces . . . and Please keeP them coming in! 
 
 
 
 

Here is your 152nd Midland Unitarian Association Bits & Pieces for March 2021. If you want any news from 
your congregation included here, please send it to me (details below) 

 
MUA AIMS AND OBJECTIVES 

 
 Support congregations 
 Make things happen by providing leadership and initiating projects 
 Find resourceful solutions 
 Connect Unitarians in the Midlands. 

*** 
 

MIDLAND UNITARIAN ASSOCIATION ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

Guest Speaker: Helen Mason, Director of Unitarian College 
 

When: Saturday 27th March 2021 
 

Where: via Zoom 
 

Times: 11am – 1 pm, 2 pm – 4pm 
 

If you are interested in attending, please send your name to revsuewoolley@gmail.com  
and I will e-mail you an invitation. 

 
*** 

 
MIDLAND UNITARIAN ASSOCIATION OF 
LAY PREACHERS AND SERVICE LEADERS 

SPRING TRAINING DAY 
 

Topic: Pastoral Care of the Bereaved 
 

Course Leader: Rev Ant Howe, Ministry Tutor, Unitarian College 
 

When: Saturday 8th May 2021 
 

Where: via Zoom 
 

Open to all members of MUA congregations. A flyer will follow. 
 

*** 
SAD NEWS 

 
Two well-loved members of MUA congregations have passed away in February: Phil Niblock, 
of Shrewsbury Unitarians, who often led worship around the District, and Sheila Taylor of Oat 
Street Chapel, Evesham. They will both be much missed. Please hold their families in your 
thoughts and prayers in the coming weeks and months. 
 
If you have any contributions for the next Bits & Pieces, please send them to me at 5, Martins 
Road, Piddington, Northampton NN7 2DN or via e-mail to revsuewoolley@gmail.com  Thanks! 
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